
Eve O'Sullivan 

Subject: FW: SO01 5-02 Drogheda Port Company 

From: Declan Collins [mailto:collinsdeclan@eircom.net1 
Sent: 07 May 2012 14:43 
To: Noeleen Roche 
Subject: SOO15-02 Drogheda Port Company 

Dear Ms Roche, 
Many thanks for your prompt reply to my query of 12'h April. 
I note that Drogheda Port Company (DPC) had two public notices, one on the 1lth April and the other on the 18'h 
April last. 
It would appear that the documentation which you sent me refers to  the notice of the 1lth and I now ask if any 
further documentation has been received from DPC in relation to either of these notices. 
If yes, can you please forward same to me. 
I cannot find this application on your website as per below, and what is the closing date for making comments etc. 

Regards, 

Declan Collins 

~.~~ I -~--- 
From: Noeleen Roche rrnailto:ROCHEN@eDa.iel 
Sent: 12 April 2012 15:53 
To: collinsdeclan@eircom.net 
Subject: SOO15-02 Drogheda Port Company 

Dear Mr  Collins 

Please find attached documentation submitted by Drogheda Port Company Reg. No. 50015-02 to the Agency on 4'h 
April 2012. 

This documentation will be available to view via our website www.epa.ie early next week. In the meantime, I hope 
the attached is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Noeleen Roche 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
EPA 

~ PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 
E-mail: n.roche@epa.ie 
Direct Line: 053-9170719 
Tel: 053-9 160600 
Fax: 053-9160699 

This email has been scanned by the Syinantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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